
CHAPLAIN RONALD H. GROSS H 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I have a few questions which I hope you may be able 

to help with. Did Hymie write any articles of value while 

he was at the Jewish Center? If so could you send me copies? 

Also, did he write any articles or print any talks while in 

Springfield? How could I get any copies? 

Second, what do you think would be an appropriate memorial 

to him? I spoke to you about publishing a Book of his writings. af 

first of all do not have everything he wrote and secondly I do 

not really know how to go about putting it together. Could you offer 

any suggestions? 

Third. Could you recommend any sources ( in addition to Hedge 

of Roses) which gives a good and comprehensive explanation of "Tahrat 

Hamishpacha''? 

I am enclosing a copy of the Bulletin which I put out on Yom 

Haazmaot. In it I included an article which Hymiesss wrote while on the 

staff of the Jewish Agency. 

Once again Thanks for everything. 

Sincerely, 

Ronnie Gross 

COMMISSION ON JEWISH CHAPLAINCY 

NATIONAL JEWISH WELFARE BOARD


